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Families who have children beginning school in 2018 are invited to attend Nyngan Public School’s 

KinderStart Program. This program is an opportunity for your child to familiarise themselves with  

“Big School”.  

 

A Parent Workshop will be held on Wednesday the 25th of October 2017. The Workshop will be an 

opportunity to meet with the Principal and staff. During the Workshop literacy and numeracy packs  

will be handed out and explained. They include fun activities to help prepare your child for school.   

 

Please feel welcome to pick up an enrolment pack from our front office.  We are looking forward to  

seeing your child during our KinderStart Program.  

 

KinderStart Transition days 2018 

Wednesday the 18th of October 

Wednesday the 25th of October- Parent Workshop 9:00am-10:00am 

Wednesday the 1st of November  

Wednesday the 8th of November 

Wednesday the 15th of November- Belinda Hill Speech Pathologist visit  
 

 


